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Superintendent’s Message 
Welcome to our quarterly staff newsletter! 

The goal of this electronic resource is to 

provide you with updates and important 

information along with highlights of our 

amazing district staff and current projects. I 

am also including our approved District 

Focus Areas that were presented to you at 

the welcome breakfast. I am personally very 

excited about our goals as they are near 

and dear to my philosophy as an educator, 

but even more excited because they are the 

product of a collaboration of our entire 

leadership team. Now the real work begins 

as we implement. Thank you all for your 

commitment to this work, our schools, and 

our students! This is an awesome district! 

 

Coming Up: 

 

 

 

 

September 18th   

7:00AM - 9:00AM  

September 25th 

3:00PM - 5:00PM 

Held in the District 

Office Board Room. 

Check your email 

from Sheri Salazar 

for registration  

details! 

Flu Shot Clinic is  

open to all  

employees and their 

dependents! 

Our new website is set to 

“Go Live” in September 

thanks to the work and 

expertise of Candace in 

our awesome IT Depart-

ment and the work of our 

district and site level  

content contributors who 

have worked hard to 

make this happen quickly! 

We can’t wait to share it 

with everyone soon!  

District Focus Areas Approved (Click for Printable Version)  

Earn $50 When You Sign Up for Free Biometric Screening 

HJUHSD is holding annual biometric health screenings for our employees who are covered by district medical 

insurance. These health screenings include testing for cardiovascular disease, diabetes, liver, and kidney 

disease. The screenings are free to our covered employees, their spouses, and dependent children over age 18.    

This year, employees and their spouses who register online to participate will receive a $50.00 gift card (Amazon or 

Target, your choice) at the time of their screening.  Dependent children who participate are not eligible for the $50.00 

incentive. Information Flyer Available Here.  To sign up, go to https://www.wellnessiqsystems.com/  

Are You Taking 

Part in the Walking 

Challenge? 

It is fun, easy, and not 

too late to join!  

Click to Sign Up! 

 

Our District Focus  

Area of Developing, 

Branding, Marketing, 

and Growing Hanford 

Online Charter (HOC) 

is in full Swing.  

You all should begin seeing 

marketing materials and  

advertisements for the 

school very shortly. The 

goal is to stop the trend of 

students who are exiting 

our schools for non-district, 

charter options in the area.   

The dates of the screenings are as follows: 

Tuesday, October 1, 2019  -  Sierra Pacific High School 

Wednesday, October 2, 2019 - Hanford West High School 

Thursday, October 3, 2019 - Hanford High School 

Friday, October 4, 2019 - District Office 

Thursday, October 10, 2019 - District Office 

Thank you to our Maintenance and Operations 

Team for all of the summer work it took to  

ensure we were all ready for a smooth start! 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://members.healthadvocate.com/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOLC:/Users/vrosa/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1uE4KH9TnZCMv-1W5kFLxAf8cYLF5krOL
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B9nccmr7uLxYUW41a3dubHRFSFNIaTAtcGg1Z1lBR09ubHZN
https://www.wellnessiqsystems.com/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B9nccmr7uLxYaC1zanNNRzJYRHU5Vl8wQV8ydmMtSDl3UkJJ
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B9nccmr7uLxYaC1zanNNRzJYRHU5Vl8wQV8ydmMtSDl3UkJJ

